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ELECTRONIC 
DEALER RENEWAL 
NEED-TO-KNOWS 

The agency is currently transitioning from issuing plates in the branch offices (BO) to 
issuing plates on-demand. This process will ensure a seamless changeover for the 
upcoming Electronic Dealer Renewal Project (EDRP) implementation. Effective July 12, 
2022, the below products will be distributed in the following ways.  
 

PRODUCT HOW IT WILL BE 
DISTRIBUTED 

TURNAROUND TIME LAST DATE TO 
PROCESS AT BO 

Dealer’s License Printed  
at BO 

Immediately 6/11/2024 

Receipt Printed  
at BO 

Immediately 6/11/2024 

Decals & 
Registration Cards 
(X, XZ, XP, XA, & WA) 

Mailed  
via vendor 

7-15 business days Product will 
continuously be 
mailed via vendor 

New Plates & 
Registration Cards 
(X, XZ, XP, XA, & WA) 

Mailed  
via vendor (if no 
inventory on 
hand at BO) 

Immediately (if 
inventory available) 
7-15 business days (if 
no inventory 
available) 

Product will 
continuously be 
mailed via vendor 

 
Save your receipt and place in the vehicle of your cars 
(until you receive your products in the mail) 
 

Renew early. Don’t wait until the last minute to renew!  
 
Pilot (35 Dealers)      3/20/2024 
Last Day All BOs Accept Renewal Applications   6/11/2024 
Full Rollout (All Dealers can either renew online or via mail) 6/12/2024 
Transition to Electronic Renewals Only    10/15/2024 
 
For more information visit the Renewing a Dealer License webpage at 
https://www.scdmvonline.com/Business-Customers/Dealers/Renewing-a-Dealer-License 

IMPORTANT CHANGES!!! 

IMPORTANT DATES 

https://www.scdmvonline.com/Business-Customers/Dealers/Renewing-a-Dealer-License

